West Tisbury Board of Selectmen

Town Hall

West Tisbury, MA 02575

Re: Path Over Brandy Brow

Dear Members, 

At the request of Rez Williams, the Conservation Commission has obtained permission from the Woods family to clear a new path to the top of Brandy Brow for the purpose of providing access to the center of Town.  Before the Commission  makes arrangements for the path to be cleared  we would like to know whether the Board of Selectmen are  pursuing a cross walk on the Edgartown West Tisbury Road  from the  end of the path along the Mill Pond to just past the “Maleys” driveway at the boundary of the Brandy Brow property and an easement from the Brandy Brow property boundary at the Wells/Waldron properties. 

Note: This document was created on 10/25/2013 but is undated. 
